
20
th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time 

August 18, 2019 

Mass Intentions 
Monday, August 19 

Jgs 2:11-19/Ps 106:34-35, 36-37, 39-40, 43ab and 44 [4a]/ 

Mt 19:16-22 

 8:00 AM Mass – Arthur and Helen Roseler +  

Tuesday, August 20 

Jgs 6:11-24a/Ps 85:9, 11-12, 13-14 [cf. 9b]/Mt 19:23-30 

  8:00 AM Mass – No special intention scheduled  

Wednesday, August 21 

Jgs 9:6-15/Ps 21:2-3, 4-5, 6-7 [2a]/Mt 20:1-16 

  6:00 PM Mass – Carl Nurski + 

Thursday, August 22 

Jgs 11:29-39a/Ps 40:5, 7-8a, 8b-9, 10 [8a and 9a]/ 

Mt 22:1-14 

   8:00 AM Mass – John Robertson + 

Friday, August 23 

Ru 1:1, 3-6, 14b-16, 22/Ps 146:5-6ab, 6c-7, 8-9a,  

9bc-10 [1b]/Mt 22:34-40 

   8:00 AM Mass – The Welsh Family-living & deceased 

Saturday, August 24 

Rv 21:9b-14/Ps 145:10-11, 12-13, 17-18 [12]/Jn 1:45-51 

           8:00 AM Mass – Father Robert Deming + 

           4:00 PM Mass – Augustine Bernard + 

Sunday, August 25 

 Is 66:18-21/Ps 117:1, 2, [Mk 16:15]/Heb 12:5-7, 11-13/ 

Lk 13:22-30 

           8:30 AM Mass – People of the Parish 

      11:30 AM Mass –Kias Bernard + 

 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament – Weekdays, 8:30 AM-

3:00 PM in our Daily Chapel beginning August 19. You can 

have a BIG impact on our church and school community by 

simply praying for us along with your own personal intentions! 

Sign up for a time once a week, once a month, or whenever 

your schedule allows: http://signup.com/go/vaVZXnM or 

contact Amy Roetto, amy_roetto@hotmail.com or 816-787-

0235. 

 

Cathedral Cash . . . These cards can be used to purchase 

your everyday necessities, as well as extras including 

restaurants and gifts. Orders are due by 8:00 AM on Tuesdays 

so that the cards will be delivered to Cathedral on Thursdays. 

Purchase/order the cards in the west vestibule after our 

weekend Masses, through the school, email the CC team at 

cathedralcash@cathedralsj.org, or www.shopwithscrip.com 

or www.myscripwallet.com.  

 

The Diocesan Life and Justice Campaign collection will be 

this weekend, August 17-18. Prayerfully consider sharing your 

gifts with our brothers and sisters in need. For more 

information, please visit www.lifeandjusticekcsj.org.  

 

Next weekend, August 24-25, our second collection will be for 

Cathedral’s utilities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                            This Coming Week 
Monday, August 19 

 First Day for Preschool and PreKindergarten 

9:30-11:00 AM Food Pantry – Rectory Basement  

6:30 PM  EDC Steering Committee-Msgr. Room 

Tuesday, August 20 
  No special activities scheduled 

Wednesday, August 21 

9:00 AM-12:00 PM Sewing & Craft Group–Rectory Basement 

9:30-11:00 AM Food Pantry – Rectory Basement 

4:00-5:30 PM Safety/Security Mtg-Msgr. Dierkes Mtg Rm 

Thursday, August 22 
8:30 AM Parish Staff Mtg-Msgr. Dierkes Mtg Room 

Friday, August 23  
9:30-11:00 AM Food Pantry – Rectory Basement 

Saturday, August 24 

2:30 PM  Confessions 

3:30 PM  Rosary 

4:00 PM  Mass 

After Mass Catholic Schools Listening Session - RH 

Sunday, August 25 
8:00 AM Rosary and Confessions 

8:30 AM Mass 

After Mass Coffee, Milk, & Donuts and 

  Catholic Schools Listening Session - RH 

11:00 AM Confessions 

11:30 AM Mass  

   

Cathedral’s Pastoral Council is currently looking for some 

new members.  Please submit names and contact information 

to the Parish Office at pbokay@cathedralsj.org or 232-7763.  

 

Save the Date:  All ladies of the parish are invited to the Altar 

Society Guest Night on Tuesday, September 24. Come enjoy 

social time beginning at 6:00 PM, dinner at 6:30 PM, and a 

program. 

 

Thank you to Altar Society members Mary Ann Didde, 

Carolyn Robertson, and Mary Kay Wright, for coordinating 

and hosting the deanery luncheon for our area priests this past 

Wednesday! 

 Do you know someone who is interested in becoming 

Catholic or interested in learning more about our Catholic 

Faith?  The process by which adults come into the Catholic 

Church is referred to as RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation of 

Adults).  Cathedral’s RCIA program will begin in September. 

Please contact ajpartamian@yahoo.com or our Parish Office 

at 232-7763 for more information. 

 
There will be a Benefit Chicken Dinner next Sat., Aug. 24, at 

the Knights of Columbus 5067 Hall, 1205 N. 49
th

 Terrace, 

from 4:00-8:00 PM. Please join the Knights to support and 

raise money for Ed and Debbie (O’Brian) Fisher.  Ed was 

recently diagnosed with Glioblastoma, a form of brain cancer.  

All proceeds will help Ed and his wife, Debbie, with medical 

expenses.  Ed is a Knights of Columbus 5067 member.  Ed’s 

wife, Debbie (O’Brian) Fisher is a Bishop LeBlond graduate of 

the class of 1972. Dinner prices: Adult $10, child $5 (12 & 

under).   
 

WEEKLY OFFERTORY INCOME 

Monthly Budget Goal $63,917.00 

   Offertory Aged, Sick & Poor 

Week 1 $ 8,439.68  $    786.00 

Week 2 $ 8,587.62  $    339.00 
Total $17,027.30 $   1,125.00 
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Lord, come to my aid! (Ps 40) 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join the Religious Ramblers for a weekend getaway (Sept. 

28-29) to Hermann and Jeff City.  We will ride the Amtrak 

train, visit the Shrine of Our Lady of Sorrows, winery, State 

Capitol, world-famous Budweiser Clydesdale farm and more!  

It will be fun and inspiring.  Space is limited.  $275 if reserved 

by Monday, Aug. 19, and $300 if reserved by Sat., Aug. 31. 

For more information, contact Mark Wyble at 233-8427 or 

religiousramblers@gmail.com. 

 

The Catholic young adult group (age 22-35) for St. Joseph, 

Coram Deo, is meeting on Wednesday, August 28, for 

Wednesdays with the Word! Meet at St. Rose of Lima at 6:10 

PM Adoration + a Scripture study.  Please eat beforehand. 

Questions? Contact Ally Goetz at  agoetz@olog.org.  

 

Crossroads Hospice & Palliative Care needs Hospice 

Volunteers. Training being offered Sat., Sept. 14, 9:30 AM-

3:00 PM at East Hills Library. No nursing skills needed and 

no personal care duties performed by volunteers. Once trained, 

you can provide caregivers a short break and spend time with a 

patient playing cards, visiting, reading aloud, or sharing your 

well-behaved 4 legged friend. For information or to register: 

Kathy.Fetters@CrossroadsHospice.com or 389-5426.  

 

CHECK THIS OUT. . . Our School and ECC News 
 In order to plan for the future of our St. Joseph Catholic 

Schools, we want to gather input on key questions and hear 

from you. Please plan to attend one of these round-table 

listening sessions:  At Cathedral – Aug. 24 after 4:00 PM 

Mass or Aug. 25 after 8:30 AM Mass; at St. Francis 

Xavier – Aug. 21, 7:00-8:00 PM; at St. Patrick – Aug. 31 

after 4:00 PM Mass or Sept. 1 after 11:00 AM Mass; at St. 

Mary – Sept. 1, after 10:00 AM Mass; at OLOG – Sept. 3, 

6:00-7:00 PM or Sept. 15 after 11:00 AM Mass; at St. 

James – Sept. 7 after 4:30 PM Mass or Sept. 8 after 9:00 

AM Mass; St. Rose – Sept. 29, 11:30 AM-12:30 PM. 

 All school parents and guardians (no children, please) are 

invited to our Back to School Night on Thurs., August 29, 

6:00-6:45 PM.  You will have the opportunity to meet your 

child(ren)’s teachers, receive important classroom 

information, and stay informed. We will follow an “open 

house” style format with no formal meeting beforehand.  

Simply go right to your child’s classroom any time between 

6:00-6:45 PM.  Our middle school parents are encouraged 

to stop by to meet all of your child(ren)’s new teachers.  If 

you have questions, please call the School Office at (816) 

232-8486. 

 The Trash Bag Fundraiser has officially kicked off!  All 

school families are required to sell 30 rolls.  This fundraiser 

accounts for a great deal of income ($19,000 in past years). 

We appreciate your support.   

 Join us for the first Early Childhood and Development 

Center St. Gianna Beretta Moila Golf 4-Person Golf 

Scramble Tournament on Sat., Sept. 28, at Fairview 

Golf Course. Shotgun start is at 8:30 AM. If you are 

planning on playing, want to become a sponsor, or have a 

few items to donate for the goodie bags, please email Ryan 

Lawson at Ryan.Lawson@goproserv.com. Cost is $80 

per player or $320 per team.  Send registration form 

(including shirt size) with payment to Ryan Lawson, 2201 

Ashland Ave., St. Joseph, MO 64506. Make checks 

payable to Cathedral ECC. All profits will benefit the new 

EDC Center. 

 Save the date:  The 10
th

 annual Stroud’s Raven Ramble is 

scheduled for Sat., Oct. 26, at 9:00 AM at Bartlett Park! 

Come enjoy a 5K Run/Walk and Kid’s Fun Run. For more 

information, contact Brandan Sigrist, 913-426-0307 or 

bsigrist@me.com. 

 

Father Ernie Davis (from St. Margaret of Scotland Catholic 

Church in Lee’s Summit) invites you to walk with him from 

Nazareth to Jerusalem on Jesus’ “Disciple Trail”, Oct. 9-11, 

2020.  Enjoy the hospitality of the Christians of the Holy Land 

as you visit the holy places.  Please contact Fr. Ernie at 

fr.ernie.davis@stmos.org or 816-272-0124. 

 

Lives of Great Christians Part I Mini-Course: Beginning on 

Thursday evening, Aug. 22, Mary Jo Sauer will be offering 

6 sessions for adults on great Christian role models.  These 

sessions will be from 6:30-7:30 PM at Washington Park 

Library. Included are saints such as Francis of Assisi and 

Thomas More. Each class will include a ½ hour video by 

Professor William Cook of the Great Courses. There is no 

charge for this program.  To register or for more information, 

contact Mary Jo Sauer at mjms@att.net or 816-279-5068.   

Stewardship Makes a Difference . . . Thank you 

for your contribution in your gold envelopes.  Cathedral 

Food Pantry aided 300 households and 700 individuals 

during the month of July.  We also prepared and served 

meals to approximately 175 individuals at the Open Door 

Food Kitchen. Last Friday, volunteer hours totaled 423.  

Kudos to Cathedral! 

 

Message from Father Hansen:  

This September 12
th

 will be the 150
th

 Anniversary of the 

laying of the first stone (maybe today we’d call it 

groundbreaking) of the Cathedral of St. Joseph! The 

Diocese of St. Joseph was founded one year earlier, on 

March 3
rd

, 1868. It just so happens that the 

groundbreaking for the new Early Childhood Center will 

take place during this 150
th

 Anniversary month! 

 

I don’t know where to begin in thanking Our Lady and 

Our Lord for their goodness to us over this last year, 

where hard decisions had to be made regarding the safety 

of our campus. Many, many, parishioners and friends of 

Cathedral stepped up and responded to God’s grace and 

prompting! Thank you! 

 

We will update you hopefully next weekend with a 

groundbreaking date and time. Maybe in a special way 

you could set aside time to come to Cathedral Hill Day on 

September 7
th

, from 5pm-8pm! There will be food and 

drinks, games, and maybe even a little music! We’re all 

grateful for the good things happening on Cathedral Hill; 

let’s celebrate together that evening! 

 

Finally, I want to thank seminarian Jared Samson as he 

concludes his year’s assignment here this weekend. Thank 

you, Jared, for the good you’ve done for the parish and 

the parishioners of Cathedral and St. Mary’s! 
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